Town of Simsbury 2017 Annual Stormwater Report Available February 15, 2018.

Pursuant to the requirements of Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
(CTDEEP) General Permit for Stormwater Discharges from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer
Systems (MS4), the Town of Simsbury is finalizing its 2017 Stormwater Report, which applies to all
Town-owned and -maintained property, including roadways. This past year was a transition year from
the 2004 MS4 Program to the 2017 MS4 Program, which began July 1, 2017. The Annual Report will be
posted to the Engineering webpage on February 15, 2018.

The Annual Report will be available for public review and comment prior to its submission to DEEP on
April 1, 2018. Hard copies of the report will be available during regular business hours at the Simsbury
Engineering Department, 933 Hopmeadow Street, Simsbury, CT, or electronically on the Engineering
Department webpage (www.simsbury-ct.gov/engineering).

Members of the public should submit their comments to:

By Email: akessler@simsbury-ct.gov

OR

US Mail:

Town of Simsbury
Engineering Department
933 Hopmeadow Street
Simsbury, CT 06070
Attn: Adam Kessler



